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Department of Agriculture,
Water and the Environment

Buying and selling 
EU cattle
Amended European Union 
vendor declaration 
implementation

November
2020

Buying EU cattle from 1 November 2020

Buying EU cattle from 1 July 2021

EU-eligible, no further action needed.

Request a supplementary declaration 
of oestradiol freedom. 

Required after 1 March 2021 
to retain EU-eligibility.

All EU cattle must be moved on EUVD version 0720 to remain EU-eligible.

Is there a supplementary declaration 
provided with the cattle?

Are the cattle vendor bred 
from the seller?

NOYES

YES

YES

Were the cattle moved on new EUVD version 0720?

Contact the department.

Supplementary declarations may be required from 
multiple owners to confirm EU-eligibility. 

If a declaration cannot be obtained, the females will no longer 
be EU-eligible and must be downgraded to Non-EU approved 

breeding females.
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Department of Agriculture, Water and the Environment Buying and selling EU cattle

Selling EU cattle from 1 March 2021

Are the EU-eligible animals being sold females?

NO YES

Use the new EUVD version
0720. Oestradiol is not used

on male cattle.

YES

Have they ever been 
treated with oestradiol?

Are the females homebred?

NO

Was a supplementary 
declaration on oestradiol
freedom provided with

the cattle?

YES/UNSURE
NO YES

NO

Unless it can be confirmed 
the females have not been

treated with oestradiol, they
will no longer be EU-eligible.
They must be downgraded

to Non-EU approved
breeding females.

Use new EUVD version 0720.

NO

Do you have contact with
the previous seller?

YES

Contact the department.
Supplementary declarations may be required from

multiple owners to confirm EU-eligibility.
If a declaration cannot be obtained, the females will no longer
be EU-eligible and must be downgraded to Non-EU approved

breeding females.

Request a supplementary
declaration of oestradiol 

freedom, and then use the
new EUVD version 0720.

Supplementary declarations 
may be required from multiple
owners to confirm EU-eligibility.

Selling EU cattle from 1 July 2021

All EU cattle must be moved on EUVD version 0720 to remain EU-eligible.

Helpline 1800 305 544 (8am to 4pm AEST) agriculture.gov.au/eucas
Email eucas@awe.gov.au

mailto:eucas%40awe.gov.au?subject=
http://www.agriculture.gov.au/eucas

